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Governor's Desk

ILLNESS and DISTRESS
Cara Lutton's Dad is in the hospital really feeling under the 

weather.  Please keep your good thoughts and prayers with him, his 
wife, and family.                        

Chad Kolhagen, Prelate         
                  Maryann Ramos, Jr. Regent

Pay Your Dues Securely Online:
https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/

Well, July is over and hopefully some of this heat will be behind us.  Even 
while all this heat is baking us, we still have our usual dinners Mondays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays as well as Sunday morning breakfast.  I know it is hot in 
the Dining Area however you are able to eat in the Social Quarters where there 
is air conditioning!  Thank goodness for that.

We still have an opening for a Trustee, so if anyone is inclined to put in for that 
position, please contact me or anyone on the Board.  This would be your 
opportunity to get involved with what is happening in and around the Lodge.

                                                                                      Fraternally,
         Ron Woods, Governor

Lemon Grove
Loyal Order of Moose 

Lodge 1713
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Hello my Fellow Moose Brothers and Co-Workers,

Hope everyone is having a wonderful fun filled summer.  Down here at the 
Lodge, I must say  that we have coldest beer in town.  The coolers have been 
repaired and the beer is flowing at an average temperature of 36-38 degrees.  
During these hot days of August there is nothing better than an ice cold beer for 
those of that are beer drinkers.  So stop on down and support your great Lodge 
and treat yourself to an Ice Cold Beer.

I just returned from the 138th International Convention in New Orleans 
(NAWLINS).  In addition to the great food and entertainment, this Convention 
was full of very useful information.  Our Board of Officers will do all we can to 
utilize this information to increase our participation, membership and increase 
activities for our members.

All suggestions are welcomed and encouraged!  Speaking of participation, 
Lemon Grove is hosting the District Meeting on August 19th.  Come on down, 
spend some time with us, and hear what's going on in the District.  Annie is 
cooking breakfast, followed by an hour meeting informing all present what, 
when, where, and who is doing what.

Remember,  our Lodge is only as strong as our Membership!!

           Fraternally,
           Al Heavener, Administrator

 

Administrator s'  Message
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WOTM 2267
Officers

Sr. Regent
Toni Perez

Jr. Grad. Regent

Jr. Regent
Maryann Ramos

Secretary/Treas.
OPEN

Recorder
Yvette Woods

Submit articles
& Suggestions to:
 Barbara Minich
619-200-9156

Barbara.minich @
yahoo.com 

The Calendar Meeting is on the 
3rd Wednesday of each Month

ARTICLES ARE DUE ON 
THAT DAY

If possible, please submit them 
to me by e-mail.

Thanks!  – Barbara

Please Help Fill In The White Board
It's in the hallway between the kitchen and the restrooms.

We always like to see new faces volunteering in the kitchen and 
anywhere else in the Lodge!

If you would like to cook for one of our regular meals, please sign up!

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge 1713
Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

9062 Memory Lane, Spring Valley, CA 91977
Office: 619-463-4672  Social Quarters:619-463-6444

LOOM 1713
Officers

Governor
Ron Woods

Jr. Governor
Carlos Verdusco

Prelate
Chad Kolhagen

Treasurer
Bob Godsil

Jr. Past Gov, 
Jimmy Welch

Administrator 
Al Heavener

Trustee
Open

Sergeant at Arms
Jon Minich

Save the Date!

The LUAU is coming!

Saturday, September 29th

Hawaiian Dinner
Hawaiian Dancers

Music provided for your
Listening and Dancing Pleasure
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From Our Senior Regent

Co-Workers,

Happy August everyone!!  July was an amazing month, with our International 
Convention in New Orleans.  The WOTM nationwide  had 375 new College of Regents. 
152 Star Recorders, and 36 Academy of Friendship Degrees were presented.

After our last General Meeting, our Chapter is still in need to raise $700 for the 
Centennial Project at Moosehaven.  We would love some ideas and volunteers to get 
this finalized.  In the meantime, we will have a Fundraiser Basket in the Social 
Quarters.  We have just under 149 co-workers.  If we all pitch in and donate just $5.00 
our goal will be accomplished.

We would like to congratulate Carol Heikkila for being voted El Cajon Valley 
School District Volunteer of the Year.  Carol is a co-worker in our Chapter in good 
standing and happens to be the sister of Chris Welch, College of Regents, Star 
Recorder, and overall a faithful hard worker in our Chapter.  Guess it runs in the 
family.
 

I would like to add, for all our co-workers, in order to keep our Chapter up and 
active, we really do need some help.  Some of our co-workers have been members for 
decades.  These are the same ladies that have been Officers, Chairmen, and volunteers 
for years.  We would love to have some “new”  blood to help  energize the Chapter.  
Any suggestions and ideas are not only welcomed but encouraged.!!!

 
 

Fraternally,

  Toni Perez,
  Senior Regent
  1-951-907-1416
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Happy Birthday From Lemon Grove 
Lodge

Bring this coupon to the Social Quarters during your 
Birthday month and receive a complimentary beverage. 

This includes: Well Drink, Pint of Draft Beer, or Non-
Alcoholic Soda.

I'm too Young  to be this Old.
           LOOM

* William Riddell – 08/01
* Michael Miles – 08/03
* Lewis Meyer – 08/03
* Charles Edwards – 08/05
* Donald Brooks – 08/08
* Chi Lee – 08/08
* Ted Arrington – 08/09
*  Mark Becker – 08/11
* John Thompson – 08/13
* James Gale – 08/14
* Ed Southcott – 08/16
* Walter Lomeli – 08/16
* Randy Hagans – 08/18
* Rob Henry – 08/19
* John Brooks – 08/20
* James Casteel – 08/21
* James Bruce – 08/22
* Tony Millan – 08/22
* Herbert Said – 08/22
* John Crewdson – 08/23
* Roger Martin – 08/24
* Bradley Nelson – 08/24
* Robert Morbeu – 08/28
* Frank Petersen – 08/28
* Terence Kindred – 08/29
* William Sales – 08/30  

WOTM

* Lori Rubalcaba – 08/04
* Delana Tillis – 08/07
* Vera Harvey – 08/09
* Louise Oswald – 08/11
* Mary Garcia – 08/12
* Debbie Thompson – 08/13
* Patti Magoon – 08/14
* Traci Aroni – 05/15
* Deborah Said – 08/15
* Brook Hernandez – 08/15
* Naomi Parker – 08/16
* Susan Cates – 08/19
* Lisa Starba – 08/21
* Katherine McDaniel – 08/23
* Yvonne Davenport-Sparhawk – 08/24
* Kathy Hagan – 08/27
* Amaryll Simsay – 08/29
* Nancy Kemp – 08/31
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Upcoming Events...

NON PROFIT
ORGANIZATION

U.S. POSTAGE PAID
EL CAJON, CA
PERMIT #250

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Address service requested

Rev B

––––––

● Variety of Food in Social Quarters Tuesdays,Thursdays

● Aug. 5,12,19,26 – Come down have breakfast with us.

● Aug. 6,13,20,27– Monday Meals, a vast variety of food.   

● Aug. 1,8,15,22,29 – Burgers by our Teams SVBT and Romo Bros. 

● Aug. 3,0,17,24,31 – Friday Night Dinners are Scrumptious

● Aug. 19 –  Breakfast by Annie - District Meeting at 11AM

            At Our Lodge.  Come on Down!!!!

 

 

Check Calendar Page for Details
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